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CITY of CALABASAS
Date: October 6, 2020
To: Calabasas Home Owner Associations
From.
Maureen Tamuri, AlA, AICP
Community Development Director _
Ref City of Calabasas Executive Order #15 10/5/2020

Los Angeles County Department of Public Health
Revised Order 10/5/2020

We write to share the good news of additional facility openings approved by the Los Angeles County Public
Health Officer and the City of Calabasas, with more anticipated over the next ten day period.

Specifically, the County and the City of Calabasas have lifted restrictions to the opening of outdoor
playgrounds, and granted the City’s and private property owners (HOA’s) the discretion to do so. It was the
decision of the City of Calabasas to open their outdoor playground facilities at all public parks effective today,
October 6™, with protocols in place to minimize Covid-19 exposure to residents.

At this time, the City reminds you that the County of Los Angeles Health Department has still ordered
outdoor sports courts (basketball, volleyball, etc.) to remain closed, as such facilities accommodate
“gatherings” of a group outside of a household. The exception to that prohibition are pickle ball and tennis
courts, which have been open since mid-May 2020.

I hope the above is of assistance to you all. Again, our thanks for your efforts to keep Calabasas safe.

Maureen Tamuri AIA, AICP
Community Development Director
City of Calabasas

Links: City of Calabasas Emergency Order #15 dated 10/5/2020
https://www.cityofcalabasas.com/home/showdocument?id=18960

Los Angeles County Department of Public Health Order 10/5/2020
https://www.cityofcalabasas.com/our-city/covid-19/calabasas-executive-orders
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